

Dear Kulu Mele Community,

As we continue to monitor the rapidly evolving situation around the coronavirus (COVID-19), our first priority is the safety and well-being of our students, teachers, dancers, drummers and supporters impacted by these difficult circumstances.

We will do our best to keep you informed of any new Kulu Mele / Omo Kulu Mele developments. Recently, we have made a few changes to make everyone as safe as possible:

- We have temporarily canceled Omo Kulu Mele, First Thursday classes, and rehearsals. We are looking into having our classes online. Stay tuned.
- Omo Kulu Mele now has its own IG and FB page. Please check them out as we continue to stay connected to you: @omo_kulumele on Instagram and Omo Kulu Mele on Facebook. We invite you to tune in here, both to hear what we are doing and to stay in touch.
- Take a look at our YouTube Channel: https://www.youtube.com/user/KuluMeleDanceandDrum Kulu Mele videos (and energy) will lift your spirit!
- We'd like to share links: This State of Pennsylvania page is being regularly updated with information and resources from the Commonwealth, including loans and industry-specific guidelines for businesses as well as assistance for individuals:

https://www.pa.gov/guides/responding-to-covid-19/. This City of Philadelphia page gives updates and recommendations:

https://www.phila.gov/programs/coronavirus-disease-2019-covid-19/?mc_cid=1f7ff4dcd4&mc_eid=03244afb2f

Peace, Safety and Resilience

Ashe, Kulu Mele African American Dance Ensemble